
THURSDAY, APRIL 16, 2020 EMAIL TO PARENTS AND STUDENTS 
SCHOOL CLOSURE & ACADEMIC UPDATE 
 
Attached please find a letter from Bishop Deshotel regarding COVID-19 School Closure updates 
as well as Mrs. Jeffrey's Academic Update.  The faculty and staff of TCHS continue to keep you 
and your family in our prayers. 
 
Michael Boyer 
 
LETTER FROM BISHOP RE CLOSURE OF SCHOOL FOR REMAINDER OF THE YEAR 
 
ACADEMIC UPDATE 4.14 FROM MRS. JEFFREY 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1PUk30b8a7rqOkb5GgfTsqyFjNjBdRO-5/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/12dK9E1khnB_gE0J0hW9bt5KIqzt4i2kY/view?usp=sharing

